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Monday 4th March 2024 
 
Dear Families,  
 

Red Nose Day – Friday 15th March 2024  
 

This year, our school will be supporting Comic Relief’s Red Nose Day.  
 
What is Red Nose Day?  
Overleaf, we have included a brief history/information sheet to share with 
your child.  
 
We absolutely understand that money can be tight so there is no 
expectation for all children to provide a donation. However, a suggested 
donation would be £1 (a bucket on the school gate/in Breakfast Club will 
be available on the day). No child will be disadvantaged for not donating.  
 
Children are welcome to come to school that day wearing red or wearing a comedy nose.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Mr. D. Walton-Jonas 
Headteacher  
 


